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Teal Salmon Butty 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

At Sir Martin Frobisher Academy we value the importance of reading and aim to develop a 

love of reading for all children. Reading can be fun, exciting, and rewarding.  To help develop 

a love of reading we would like all children and parents at SMFA to pick up a book to read. 

Your challenge is to pick the most imaginative place you can find to read a story or find 

a way to make your reading experience memorable.  

Ideas: 

• Reading on the beach. 

• Sharing a book on the bus. 

• Have fun reading on the climbing frame or swing. 

• Dressing up as a character from the book you’re reading.  

• Sharing a book as a family - involve grandparents too!  

We would like to see all your challenge entries by Friday 25th February 2022. 

We will also have a competition for the most interesting and memorable 

photograph and will be presenting prizes of new books to keep and take 

home. Entries are welcome from children and parents! All entries need to be 

sent to frobisher.admin@smfa.org.uk, printed and handed into your child’s class teacher or 

uploaded to Tapestry. All emailed and printed pictures must have an entrant’s name and 

class name on.  

Happy reading! 

 

Miss Conroy  
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